
 

 

 

 

3 South Timber Ridge Parkway 

Severance, CO  80546 

 

RE:  2020 NATIONAL ELECTRICAL CODE (NEC) ENFORCEMENT 

 

We are writing this letter in cooperation with the Town of Severance to inform you of the upcoming 

Electrical Code Adoption. We are glad to announce that starting January 1st, 2021 we will begin 

enforcing the 2020 National Electrical Code (NEC).  

The current building codes and energy codes adopted by the Town will remain in effect.  This code 

adoption is only for updated version the electrical code recently adopted by the State Electrical Board. 

We are providing a list of high impact electrical code changes in residential construction.  Please let us 

know if you have any additional questions on the code changes.  There are several publications that 

various organizations have issued to itemize all significant changes if you choose to purchase those for 

your reference.  All new and existing electrical code requirements can be found in the 2020 NEC. 

All permit applications submitted on or after January 1, 2021 will be processed under the 2020 NEC.  

The plans submitted with these applications will need to reflect the 2020 NEC, and inspections performed 

on these permits will follow the 2020 NEC. 

If we can answer further questions, please contact our Windsor Office Team at windsor@safebuilt.com.    

Sincerely, 

 

 

Russ Weber 

Building Official 

 


